
 

The Cathedral School Newsletter     

Victoria Road, Chelmsford, CM1 1PA 

Tel: 01245 354459    email:  office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk 

 

 

Friday 24th May 2019 

Diary Dates  
To View Our Online Calendar  

Click Here 
 

27.05.19 - 31.05.19 Half Term 
 

03.06.19 Non Pupil Day 
03.06.19 - 07.06.19 

Year 6  Residential trip to IOW  
 

04.06.19 Summer Term 2 begins 
 Junior Music Festival Rehearsal 
 Mildmay 
05.06.19 Year 5 Food & Farming trip 
07.06.19 Pentecost Service 2pm 
 Cathedral 

10.06.19 -14.06.19   
 Phonics Testing Week 
11.06.19 The Big Sing Cathedral 
16.06.19 Sikhism Day 
17.06.19 Junior Music Festival 
19.06.19 Sports Day 
       Year 5 to Moulsham High taster morning 
26.06.19 EYFS Layer Marney Towers trip 
02.07.19 Upper School to  
 Maldon Orienteering Festival 
03.07.19 Summer Concert 
08.07.19 Year 6 Production CCHS 
11.07.19 Y6 Year Trip to Bradwell 
18.07.19 Thank you Tea party 
 Year in school Event 
24.07.19 Last Day of Term 
03.09.19 Non-Pupil Day 
04.09.19 Non-Pupil Day 
05.09.19 Pupils begin Autumn 1 Term 
27.09.19 Harvest Service 2pm 
 Cathedral 
29.09.19 Year 5 Residential Trip 
 Kingswood, Overstrand 
25.10.19 Non-Pupil Day 

28.10.19 -  01.11.19 Half Term 
04.11.19 Autumn 2 Term begins 
16.12.19 Carol Services 6:30pm 
 Cathedral 
19.12.19 Last day of autumn term 

20.12.19 -  03.01.20 Christmas Holiday 
06.01.20 Spring 1 Term begins 
14.02.20 Non-Pupil Day 

17.02.20—21.02.20 Half Term 
24.02.20 Spring 2 Term begins 
03.04.20 Last Day of Spring Term 

08.04.20 - 17.04.20 Easter Holiday 
20.04.20 Summer 1 Term begins 
04.05.20 Bank Holiday 

25.05.20 -  29.05.20 Half Term 
01.06.20 Non-Pupil Day 
02.06.20 Summer 2 Term begins 
22.07.20 Last Day of Summer Term 

Red recently added 

Ephesians 4:31-32 Get rid of all bitterness, rage and anger, brawling and slander, along with every form of malice. Be kind and 

compassionate to one another, forgiving. 

Dear Parents,  

Examinations and tests have come to an 

end and staff are busy with assessments . 

School is always full of endings and begin-

nings; Wednesday saw the first visit to 

the school of the families of September’s 

EYFS intake.  

We were pleased to welcome parents, 

grandparents and family members to our 

Celebration Assembly today, where a 

wide range of achievement, talent and 

personal qualities were demonstrated.  

Seventy Seven children from Years 1-6 with supporting staff then proceeded to 

The Cathedral to take part in the Lunchtime Concert. The performances of the 

Infant Junior Choirs, Orchestra and 

soloists from across the age range, 

were well-received. A special thank 

you to Mrs Miller for all her quality 

work. 

Year 6 are off to the Isle of Wight 

on the Staff Training day Monday 

3rd June, accompanied by Mrs Rus-

sell, Mr Davis, Mrs Grover, Mr Gil-

mour and Mr Okosi. In the mean-

time, Mr Richardson takes responsibility with additional staff for Year 5. Experi-

ence tells us that this will be a valuable educational trip at this point of the chil-

dren’s development.  

Wishing everyone a happy and blessed half term  

L Wiskin 

Summer 2019 Lunch Menu 

Special Menu Click Here 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/news-and-diary/school-diary
http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/clubs/food-menus


 

 

The Cathedral School Newsletter     

Victoria Road, Chelmsford, CM1 1PA 

Tel: 01245 354459    email:  office@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk 

 

Friday 24th May 2019 

 

Ephesians 4:31-32 Get rid of all bitterness, rage and anger, brawling and slander, along with every form of malice. Be kind 

and compassionate to one another, forgiving. 

ROUNDERS VICTORY 

The Year 6 Rounders team qualified for the District finals on Tuesday after winning all their match-
es in the qualifying tournament at St John Payne Catholic School. 

The squad started with a win over St Michaels 7.5 to 4 and followed this with a win over Kings Road 
9.5 to 4.5. After a short rest, they played their closest game against Bishops, who they eventually 
beat 5.5 to 3.5.  

The squad was made up of Juliet, Millie, Kalista, Evie, Harrison, Sam, Max, Billy and William C. They 
qualified alongside Writtle and Lawford Mead and three teams from an earlier competition at 
Great Baddow. 

“I thought we might win one or two but didn’t expect to win all three,” said Max. “I think we did quite a lot of good communication and 
excellent fielding and worked well as a team.” 

“I thought we might win one or two but didn’t expect to win all three,” said Max. “I think we did quite a lot of good communication and 
excellent fielding and worked well as a team.” 

SPORTS NEWS 

DISTRICT CRICKET TOURNAMENT 

The Cathedral School entered a cricket team into the District tournament at Great Waltham for the 
first time on Wednesday and came away with a creditable third place. 

The team began with a 26-run victory over Great Waltham before losing to group winners Moulsham A 
by 66 runs. A win was needed from their last group game to qualify for the final phase and they man-
aged to defeat Barnes Farm by 37 runs. 

Despite a heavy defeat to eventual champions Perryfields, the team bounced back to defeat Purleigh 
by 36 runs and guarantee third spot. The squad was made up of Adam, Dylan, Nana, Alex M, Alex S, 
Oliver, William R, James and Harrison.  

“I think third was a fair result because Perryfields and Moulsham A were really good,” said Alex S. “Alex M took a fantastic catch in our first 
game and that inspired all of us to catch really well.” 

NEW HALL TENNIS COMPETITION 

A tennis team made up entirely of Year 5 pupils finished a superb joint-second in their group at 
this week's Mini Orange tournament at New Hall. 

Jake, George H, Bella and Amelie only lost to New Hall A and tied with New Hal D, winning all 
their other matches. 

Jake said, "It was very fun and it was a very hot day so was tough. The New Hall players were very 
good so were hard to beat." 

George added, "We all tried our hardest and that's all that matters. It was very fun representing 
the school again." 

Bella said, "I hope we get another experience like that. I love playing tennis!" 

CONGRATULATIONS TO CROSS COUNTRY TEAM 

Our Year 5 Girls cross-country team have been confirmed as bronze medallists following last month's Essex County Championships at Had-
leigh Park, Thundersley. Daisy (17th), Olive (50th), Katie (58th), Leah (73rd), Lottie (93rd) and Meghan (104th) managed a total of 188 points 
to claim third spot. It is the first time that a Cathedral team has ever finished in the medal positions at this event. 

 LATEST NEWS   Girls Football Result   Cathedral School 8 - 1 Great Waltham School Report to follow 



 

 

Enoy the break! 

 

Fathers Day – Today is the last day  for getting your form in.  If you can support us on the 14
th
 June please speak to 

Sarah Booley or drop us a line on the email address below.  Thank you! 

 

Uniform Sale – Our next second hand uniform sale will be on the 21
st
 June.  Please place all good condition donations 

of uniform in the red bin.  No shirts please. 

 

Year 5 and 6 Disco – 15
th
 of June.  Letters will be sent out shortly. Please support your year group and spare some 

time to help at this event. 

 

Year 3 and 4 Disco – we have set a provisional date for the middle school disco, however, without support from par-

ents, this event will not go ahead.  Please contact Annarella, Roger or Lucy S if you are able to help.  Thank you. 

 

Next PTA Meeting 11
th

 June, 7.30pm – We look forward to seeing as many committee members and parents as pos-

sible at our next meeting.  We have a busy couple of months ahead and your support is vital.  All funds raised at the 

end of this year will be used to help the school refurbish the school hall.   

 

If you are interested in joining the committee or taking up one of the seats of office (Chair, Vice-Chair, Treasurer or 

Secretary), please get in contact or speak to one of this year’s committee to find out more.  We hope to get the main 

committee and roles in place so we can make a good start next September. 

 

Contact your PTA via email:  pta@cathedralschool.essex.sch.uk 
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COMMUNITY NEWS  
Following guidelines, we will not be advertising outside agencies in our newsletters. 

If you would like to view flyers or adverts, they be found on our website’s Community News page. click here 

 

SCHOOL 

MENU  

For Week  

Beginning 

3rd June 

2019 

CONSENT FORMS 

Thank you for all who have completed and returned the consent forms. If you have not completed a form this is now urgent, 

please return it to the office ASAP. 

KINGSWOOD TRIP 

The £80 final instalment 

for the year 5 (Current year 4) 

trip to Kingswood is due 

by 1st June 2019 

http://www.cathedralschool.co.uk/parent-manager/community-page

